
Northern Colorado Bike & Ped Collaborative 
Executive Summary – Wednesday, January 10, 2024 

GoToMeeting Hybrid Meeting 

2023 Year End Review 
Rouser noted NoCo did two walk audits in 2024 which were the Poudre River Trail and Eaton Walk Audits. 
Rouser noted NoCo discuss the 2050 Regional Transportation Plan and RATC visioning. The group identified 
the following goals for 2024: Assist with SRTS conference and Fort Collins’ proposed Regional Trail Summit, 
conduct more walk audits, plan leadership rides, assist with the development of the 2025 Active 
Transportation Plan and other planning efforts, and continue to boost NoCo Bike & Ped membership and 
increase overall participation.  

NoCo Bike & Ped Values and Operating Principles Discussion 
Rouser noted that this discussion began at the December 2023 NoCo meeting and stated this discussion will be 
focused on NoCo’s voting procedures. Rouser provided an overview of the voting procedure as outlined in the 
operating principles currently. The group discussed what scenarios voting would be necessary, and the group 
determined voting would be necessary for formal recommendations to other outside partners. The group 
discussed which groups should have a vote and whether larger communities should continue to have two 
votes. The group determined the Poudre River Trail and the Great Western Trail Authority should have a vote. 
The Leadership Team will meet and develop a new operating principles and bring it back to the group for final 
approval.  

Active Transportation Data Collection Discussion 
The group discussed ways to improve how data is collected and the data request process. The group decided 
that every first NoCo meeting of the quarter there will be an agenda item on data which will give the 
opportunity for the group to discuss data questions and provide updates on new data that is available. The 
group discussed adding more information about what data NFRMPO needs and when the NFRMPO needs the 
data into the 2025 Active Transportation Plan.  

Roundtable  
Rouser noted the Safe Routes to School Subcommittee will be meeting on January 24th to discuss the draft 
Safe Routes to School resource page. Rouser requested anyone who is interested in participating in the 
subcommittee or is interested in being on the 2025 Active Transportation Plan Steering Committee group to let 
him know.  

 The Great Western Trail Grand Opening is on April 20th. 

Gordon noted the NFRMPO has selected Steer as the consultant for US34 Transportation Management 
Organization and HDR as the consultant for LinkNoCo Phase II.  

Kramer noted the City of  Loveland posted their final draft plan for Eagle Visa Natu (see recording). 
Lovgov.org/eagle-vista 

Geary noted Winter BTWD is Feb 9th.  
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